Harris Education & Recreation
Association — Autumn classes
#dundeewestend

AFTT

The HERA autumn term enrolment night is on line from next Wednesday (13th
October) at www.heradundee.org.

There’s a great range of evening classes to sign up for!
The next block of courses will start on the week commencing 25th October.

Details of courses are available on the HERA website mentioned above and also
on its Facebook page at www.facebook.com/HERAdundee.
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